
          September 8th, 2023 
 
 
 

City of Mercer Island Building Officials,  

 

We (DME) are requesting a Seasonal Development Limitation Waiver for wet season 

construction approval. We would like to continue construction so that we can move forward with 

stabilizing the site with shoring, pin piles, and foundation. We have been consulting with the soil 

engineer to accommodate this work. We will implement BMP’s such as 5000-gallon poly tank 

for water collection and install additional erosion control materials. (Straw, plastic sheeting, and 

rock) Please see the construction schedule for these items to be laid out.  

 

       Thank you,  

       Eric Ulfwengren, VP 

       DME Construction Inc   


